
 

Announcements 1/31/25 
 

Are you a current sophomore or junior who likes to help others, and want to 

help make Bartram Trail a better place? You should apply to join Link Crew! Link 

Crew applications are now open for submission until February 21st. To apply, 

use one of the QR codes around school, ask a current link crew leader, or see our 

instagram page. Please let Mrs Murray in N202 or Ms Campbell in N133 if you 

have any questions. 

 

Bartram musicians!  

The Chorus is once again sponsoring Singing Valentines!  Auditions for Singing 

Valentine groups will be held this week, in the chorus room at the end of the 

200 hallway.  You do not have to be in chorus to audition! Auditions will be held 

Thursday after school, Friday before school, or by appointment with our choral 

director, Ms. Mattingly.  See Ms. Mattingly to sign up to audition or for more 

information. 

 

 


